
Town of Truckee Planning Division  
10183 Truckee Airport Road 
Truckee Ca, 96161 
 
July 27, 2022 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I wanted to apologize for the late reply to this email, I am wrapping up the school year currently and 
trying to finalize grades, so I am super busy right now. Anyways, I would like to thank you all for allowing 
us to get the mural approved as it means a lot to me! 
 
My name is Callie Whiting and I am the artist of the Tahoe Truckee Lumber mural! I am a Freshman In 
High School (soon to be Sophomore!) that goes to Tahoe Expedition Academy. I have been living in 
Tahoe my whole life and have been super passionate about art from the start. I ski in the winter and surf 
and bike in the summer! This is my first large scale commissioned mural, and I have clocked over 40 
hours of work on the first 6 by 21 feet of it!  
 
So far we have an almost completed landscape painting of Rainbow Bridge up on old 40, that takes up 
about half of the prepped wall. The wall is prepped with an ecofriendly primer made for concrete, and 
outdoor surfaces. I then use a mural grade paint that is also eco-friendly. This paint does require a 
sealant after the wall is done, which explains why I currently have the wall protected by a large tarp. The 
final dimension of the wall is 6-6 /12 feet by 40 feet. I am still working a long-term plan for keeping the 
paint bright and protected.  
 
The painting of Rainbow Bridge is slightly off-centered on the wall, leaving two other sides in need of 
painting.  
Once again thank you so much, and feel free to reach me at (530) 386 7575.  
 
Sincerely,  

 

Callie Whiting  

 

 


